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Sustainable Engineering Society Dinner 4 June 2013 
 Sponsorship Opportunity 

 
On Tuesday 4 June 2013 the Queensland committee of the Sustainable Engineering Society 
(SENG) is hosting dinner with guest speaker Rod Quantock at the Ship Inn in Brisbane. 
 
Rod is a renowned Australian comedian and author of The Wonderful World of Climate 
Change.  A legend of Australian live comedy, Rod is a comedian, writer, director and producer.  
Rod will make us laugh about the not so funny topic of Global Warming, on the topic of which he 
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."  He 
will also give us some ideas on how we can better engage with others in discussing the topic.  
Mr Rod Quantock appears by arrangement with Saxton Speakers Bureau. 
 
It is our pleasure to invite your cooperation in supporting this event. 
 
We believe that events like this are important to provide sustainability and engineering 
professionals with a forum to discuss and debate, along with the opportunity to network and 
socialise with like minded individuals.  It is our intent to subsidise the event to allow SENG and 
Engineers Australia members and others to attend at a reasonable cost.  
 
Sponsors logos will be shown on all advertising flyers for the event, and will be publicly 
acknowledged with logos prominently displayed during the evening.  Sponsors will be welcome 
to display an organisational banner at the dinner, and to distribute promotional materials at the 
event.  
 
Your company logo will be included on the SENG event web page advertising the event, and 
will be kept on the page when archived.  For example, you may wish to view the saved event 
pages for our Student Awards nights.   
 
A total sponsorship of $3000 is being sought.  Each sponsorship of $1000 will include one 
registration to attend the dinner.  
 
Event details:   

• Tuesday 4 June, 2013 
• Ship Inn, South Brisbane 
• The evening is expected to run from 6.30 to approximately 9.30pm 

 
We appreciate your consideration of support for this event and look forward to a favourable 
response.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sandy Stewart 
SENG Qld Chair 
sandystewart@logan.qld.gov.au 
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